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Suspension of controls for the entry of certain funds from abroad

Through Resolution 195/2008 enacted by the Ministry of Economy and Production of Argentina the constitution of the non bearing interest 365 year term withholding deposit of foreign funds entered into the Argentina foreign exchange market as a result of sale of foreign assets of Argentine residents, be them individuals or legal entities, that exceed USD 2,000,000 a month, has been suspended for a 30 day term. 

This suspension is applicable for the entry of funds from abroad exceeding USD 2,000,000 a month coming from financial indebtedness of the private sector and from the entry of non resident funds. Therefore in these cases, and for the above referred 30 day term, 30% of such funds will not be subject to the one year withholding, thus only allowing the full legal and effective disposition of the remaining 70%.

This regulation was published in the Official Gazette on July 30, 2008 and is effective as from such date
August 2008

Should you have any question or comments regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact us by calling (54 11) 4116-4155 or via e-mail addressed to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados is not responsible for any actions (or lack thereof) taken as a result of relying on or in any way using information contained in this communication and in no event shall be liable for any damages resulting from reliance on or use of this information. Readers should take specific advice when dealing with specific situations.
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